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Relocation of Hill’s Weeping Fig

Upcoming works
The large Hill’s Weeping Fig currently located to the south west of the Memorial will be relocated 
early next month to remove the risk of damage to the tree during construction and to maintain the 
integrity of the original 1930s design of the Memorial. 

Work to prepare the tree’s root plate for relocation was completed in October last year and the 
tree has been monitored on a regular basis by an appointed arborist and is in good health.

The tree will be relocated approximately 15 metres after three days of set up work including 
installing steel beams and hydraulic bladders under the root ball of the tree. The relocation will be 
managed and overseen by experienced arborists. 

Following the relocation, it is expected the tree will lose its foliage as it acclimatises to its new 
location. This is normal and not an indication of the tree’s health. It is expected the tree will recover 
within 6 to 12 months. 

Any questions?
Please email or telephone us on the details below.

Community Hotline	 Email
1300 938 002	 anzacmemorial@built.com.au

About the Project 
As Australia marks the 100th anniversary of the First World War the NSW Government, together 
with the Trustees, are enhancing the Anzac Memorial. The project will realise the vision of the 
original architect, Bruce Dellit, and introduce new spaces for the community, allowing the Memorial 
to tell the stories of NSW’s involvement in all military and peace-keeping missions and honour those 
who have served. Built has been appointed to deliver the construction of the Centenary Project 
on behalf of Infrastructure NSW and the Trustees of the Anzac Memorial Building. For further 
information visit: www.anzacmemorial.nsw.gov.au/anzac-memorial-centenary-project 
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